
 
 
 

OPEN HOUSE 
 

 

The Ben R. Lujan for Congress Campaign is hosting an open house from 2 to 6 p.m. 

Sunday, March 2. We hope you’ll join us, share your ideas and enjoy a bite to eat. 

Come talk with the candidate, see our new headquarters and learn about our 

campaign to bring New Mexico values to Washington!  

 

 

WHAT: Grand Opening of Ben R. Luján for Congress  

Campaign Headquarters  

 

WHERE: 1516 Paseo de Peralta, across from New Mexico 

Bank & Trust and next to Bulldog Gym 

 

WHEN: 2-6 p.m. Sunday, March 2 
 

 

New Mexico Public Regulation Commissioner Ben R. Luján is running for the 

Democratic nomination for U.S. House District 3. Luján is a strong advocate for 

consumers’ rights and expanded access to health care and is a leading proponent of 

renewable-energy development. His PRC district includes much of Northern New 

Mexico and many of the counties in the congressional district. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information please call 505.988.2442 www.benrlujan.com 
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